
 

 

 

 

 
                 Tuesday 2nd June 2020  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding over our delayed return to wider opening at the 

Glapton Academy. 

 

Our opening will now follow the pattern detailed below and all Bubble letters will be updated to you 

accordingly. Reminders of the return to School procedures on the PDF document will be resent to you 

towards the end of this week. 

 

Childcare will continue to operate from Monday to Friday each week for children of key workers and 

vulnerable children currently registered with us. 

 

W/C 9th June 

 F1 (Nursery) Kittens and Ducklings will return to school on Tuesday 9th June and also attend 

on Wednesday and Thursday mornings. 

 F2 (Reception) Red and Blue Bubbles will return on Wednesday 10th June and also attend on 

Thursday 11th. 

 Friday 12th June School will be closed unless your child is registered for childcare. 

W/C 15th June  

 F1 (Nursery) Kittens and Ducklings will attend from Monday 15th to Thursday 18th June in the 

mornings. 

F2 (Reception) Red and Blue Bubbles will attend from Monday 15th to Thursday 18th June. 

 Y1 Orange, Purple and Green Bubbles will attend from Tuesday 16th to Thursday 18th June. 

 Y6 Outlaws, Legends, Merry Men and Sheriffs will attend from Wednesday 17th June to 

Thursday 18th June. 

 Friday 19th June School will be closed unless your child is registered for childcare. 

The following weeks 

 From 22nd June, all eligible groups will attend from Monday 22nd to Thursday 25th. 

 Friday 26th June School will be closed unless your child is registered for childcare. 

These details are of course subject to short notice change on direction from the DfE or LEAD 

Academy Trust. 

 

We are really looking forward to a return to normality and to welcoming all children back but at the 

moment safety and your children’s health is our priority. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      


